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LIVE ENTERTAINMENT from men-
talist per-
formerKARCH and Lauro Castillo, 
first prize winner at 2011 OCMC. 
Bring your spouse!   
Bring your children!  
Bring your grandchildren!   

Be ready to have some fun! 

Tuesday, December 27, 2011 
 
The next meeting of the John Fedko 
Ring of IBM will be on Tues-
day, December 27, 2011 at the Irvine 
Ranch Water District.  The meeting will 
start at 7:00 pm.  The Ring will provide 
coffee, soft drinks and other munch-
ies.  Please bring a small plate of one 
of your favorite Christmas, or Holiday 
treats to share with members.  

The Directors and Officers for 2012 will take their Oath of Office at this meeting. 
  
                    President                         Jay Leslie 
                    Vice-President                 Roy Ball 
                    Secretary                         Philip Henderson 
                    Treasurer                        Chris Wynkoop 
                    Sergeant At Arms             Jim “Cardman” Greene 
                    Juniors Program              Kent Kwan and Annie Young 
                    Raffle Program                 Michael van Horn 
                    Webmaster                      Don Hill 
                    Newsletter                       Jim “Cardman” Greene 
                    Director At Large             John Fedko 
                    Director At Large             Kevin Brown 
                    Director At Large             Todd Reis 

 
************* 

Watch your postal mail-
box for 2012 Dues No-
tice.  Dues expense are 
unchanged since 
1999.  Dues are used to 
pay the expenses of 
lecturer’s fees as well 
as other ordinary ex-
penses.  Thanks for 
your support!   

**************** 
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Past Events 
What a year it has been!   

T’was the Night before New Years, when all through the club 
The magicians were stirring with fond memories of our hub. 

The workshops were plenty to the member’s delight, 
With lectures and a swap meet and creatures of the night. 

 

The Juniors were practicing magic and not going to bed, 
While visions of routines danced in their head. 
And the voice of Van Horne, calling a number, 

Because you didn’t win, oh what a bummer.   
 

We’ve gone to the meetings to listen to Jay chatter 
About picnics and lectures and all that matters. 
And away to the meetings, our members do dash 
To listen to lectures from magicians with class. 

 

And who to our amazement should appear 
Seven lecturers to round out our year! 

Now Jamy! Now Suds! Now, Danny and Tim! 
On Aldo with Rachel and Pop and then Phil! 

Speak to the members and teach them what you will! 
 

Happy New Year to all and to all a good night!! 
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Please send any submissions to:  Ring313.editor@gmail.com 

 
 
 

 

 

 

After 2 wonderful years of writing and editing for you, it is time to hang my hat.  I’ve always sub-

scribed to the ideal that family comes first.  And although I loved bringing you the latest in Ring 

313 news, I need to focus on growing my own crop of magicians.  Kent and I will continue to con-

tribute to the newsletter as much as we can and we will continue to participate in club events 

as much as we can, but you know, it is difficult with babies and toddlers.   

So, with a heavy heart, I bid adieu.  I’ve always felt like you were part of my family in some 

strange way.  There’s a magician in every family right?  It has been a great 2 years and I thank all 

of you for indulging me in my insanity.   

-Annie 

JUNIOR’S CORNER 
Our Junior Magicians are working hard 
to bring you a performance of a lifetime.  

It will be spectacular (when we get it 
done).  If you are dying to see our jun-
ior’s work before then, we will be at the 
Great Park in Irvine on New Year’s Eve 
@5pm.  We will be doing walk around 

and teaching magic at our booth.  Come 
visit us!  (Parking is $10). 
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Magic Calendar=} 

Regular meetings are held at the Irvine Ranch Water District building, 15600 Sand Canyon Avenue, Irvine.           
Directions and a map are available at www.Ring313.org.  

Tuesday, Dec. 27, 2011 7PM Ring 313 Gen. Mtg. Irvine Water District: Holiday Celebration 

Saturday, Dec. 31, 2011 5-9:PM   Ring 313 Junior’s Magic Booth at The Great Park Irvine 

Tuesday, Jan. 10, 2012 7PM Ring 313 LITE Mtg—Knowlwood’s Restaurant, Irvine 

Sat, Jan  14, 2012 2-4PM Ring 313 Jr’s Meeting—At Annie and Kent’s House 

Tuesday, Jan. 31, 2012 7PM Ring 313 Gen. Mtg. Irvine Water District: Martin Lewis 

Happy New Year!! 
Your Ring 313 Officers and Board Members 

Jay Leslie -President-(714) 847-5311; Kent Kwan - Vice President (714) 966-1652; Philip Henderson-Secretary (949) 322-4329 ; Chris Wyn-
coop- Treasurer (949)929-0829; Jim Greene- Sergeant at Arms (714) 318-2309; Todd Reis - Member at Large (714) 673-7320 ; John Fedko 
(714) 538-6044; and Kevin Brown (949) 347-0305  Annie Young- Juniors and Newsletter Co-Editor (714) 966-1652; and Diane Tamura News-
letter Co-Editor (714)337-0206; Don Hill-Webmaster (714) 345-1114; Michael Van Horn—Raffle Coordinator (714) 965-0101, Catherine 
Fedko - Librarian (714) 538-6044 

 


